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TO: SPAG Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Tim C. Pierce, Executive Director 
 
DATE: January 4, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: January 11th SPAG Board Meeting 
 
 
Please be advised that the January 11th SPAG Board Meeting has been cancelled 
due to a lack of agenda items requiring Board approval and direction.  
 
The next scheduled SPAG Board Meeting is Tuesday, February 8, 2022.   
 
Should you have any questions please contact Belinda or myself at 806.762.8721. 
 
Thank you for your service! 
 

 

Tim C. Pierce 
Executive Director 
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